
 

GO GREEN! 
MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO BRING THEIR OWN MUG TO THE MEETING 

A G E N D A  
BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN MOBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Saanich Municipal Hall, Committee Room No. 2  
Thursday, May 21, 2015 at 12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

1. ADOPTION OF MINUTES   
 April 16, 2015 (attachment) 

 
 

2. CHAIR’S REMARKS 
 
 

3. PROPOSED HALL AND ANNEX BIKE PARKING LOCATION 
 Presentation from the Sustainability Coordinator (attachment) 

 
 

4. RESIDENTIAL SPEED LIMITS  
 Notes from the Chair (attachment) 

 
 

5. UPTOWN IMPROVEMENT IDEAS 
 Notes stemming from the committee discussion (attachment) 
 Cycling and Pedestrian infrastructure on Ravine Way and Blanshard Street 

stemming from the Whole Foods development, and the nature of access of the 
Whole Foods development site (Engineering) 

 
 

6. INFORMATION – BICYCLE LIGHTS 
 Committee discussion (information previously received via email) 

 
 

7. ROUNDTABLE (time permitting) 
 
 

8. ONGOING/UPCOMING ISSUES 
 Paving of Lochside Trail through Blenkinsop Valley 
 Paving of Interurban Rail Trail 
 Repair of Lochside Trail trestles 
 CRD Master Plan and Way-finding Plan – consultation with CRD 
 Cook Street section site visit 
 East-west connections across the Pat Bay Highway (No. 17) 

 
 

 * Adjournment * 
* * Next Meeting: June 18, 2015 * * 

 
Please email Tania.Douglas@saanich.ca or call at 475-1775 ext 3505 

If you are not able to attend the meeting 


